From: Maria Bahena <bahenacancun@vyahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 6:56 AM

To: Public Comment <publiccomment@joliet.gov>
Subject: Petition 2022-46 1013 Charlesworth ave joliet Il

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This message originated outside of the organization.

Good morning,

To whom it may concern,

I’'m Maria Santora from 1011 CHarlesworth and | don’t see any inconvenience with the neighbors making a detached
garage.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




